
Public Notice

Regulation 5(2) of the Local Authorities (Executive Arrangements) (Meetings 
and Access to Information) (England) Regulations 2012

This notice is to confirm that a report entitled ‘Commercial Acquisitions Update ’, will 
be considered in private at a meeting of the Cabinet to be held on 25 May 2017, at 
Bootle Town Hall, as the report contains exempt information for the reasons set out 
in Paragraphs 3 and 5 of Part 1 of Schedule 12A to the Local Government Act 1972.

The report must be dealt with by the Cabinet as a matter of urgency, on the basis 
that it cannot be reasonably deferred because of the commercial nature of the 
transaction.  In addition the Heads of Terms, to which the Council had committed to 
conclude the due diligence process included a specific timetable with which the 
Council is expected to comply.

Jill Coule
Head of Regulation and Compliance

Date 27 April 2017


